
March 14, 2023

Gary called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM

Program - 

Everyone introduced themselves and we had several new visitors.  Then Chris Grube 
told us about his Fokker Tri-plane that he built and flew, from original plans and 
lots of research which was quite interesting.  

There was a discussion about bringing the B-25 to Rapid City as main attraction for
an aviation event.

The April meeting will start the burger burns for the summer (weather permitting) 
at the airport.

Sturgis breakfast fly-ins are scheduled again this year.

We also had a discussion about having our meetings at Spearfish or Hot Springs to 
help promote aviation and the EAA like we did last year.

Plans for fly-outs were discussed, (possibly coordinating with the BH Fliers).

The GA Committee meeting will be March 25th at the airport fire station.

Scott has a spool of free 22 ga. aircraft wire for anyone who wants some. Also 
advised there is a Thorpe aircraft for sale.

Meeting adjourned

Gary Schroeder


